
This initiative is made possible in whole with a grant from the Minnesota Department of Education using 
federal funding, CFDA 84.027A, Special Education – Grants to States. This event does not necessarily 
represent the policy of the federal Department of Education or the state Department of Education.  You 
should not assume endorsement by the federal or state government. 

PHD TBI Community of Practice 

Date: October 23, 2020 

Time: 12:00 – 2:30 p.m. 

Location: Virtual 

Link for participation will be emailed to CoP Representatives 

Meeting Facilitators: 

Laura Hurrle, PI OHD TBI Co-Facilitator Laura.Hurrle@district196.org  

Denise Ryan, PI OHD TBI Co-Facilitator denise.ryan@isd624.org 

Kayna Plaisted, Metro ECSU Facilitator  kayna.plaisted@metroecsu.org

Meeting Agenda: 

12:00-1:00   “Considering a Second Opinion or an Additional Diagnosis” A Conversation with 

Dr. Michael Priola, DO, Pediatric Orthopedic and Sports Medicine Surgeon and 

Dana Kernik-Theisen, Shriners Professional Relations Manager  

1:00-1:30   A P/HD Teacher’s Technical Guidance to Evaluation Teams - Is Developmental 

Motor Incoordination A Diagnosis of a Physical Impairment? – Kelly Bredeken  

1:30-1:45   Community of Practice Review & Plans for the Year – Kayna Plaisted 

1:45-2:15   Whipshare: What is going well this year?  

2:15-2:30  Open questions / Share outs  

Future Meeting Tentative Plans: 

December 11 12:30-3:00 

February 26  12:30-3:00 

May 14  12:30-3:00

mailto:Laura.Hurrle@district196.org
mailto:denise.ryan@isd624.org
mailto:kayna.plaisted@metroecsu.org



